
 

Marquette Council 1437 August 

 2014 

We are Knights of Columbus 

 

Grand Knight’s Message 
By Justin LaGrange, Grand Knight 
 

Dear Brother Knights: 
 
 We had a very busy month. First and foremost, there are two people that I 
would like to thank: Blood Drive Chairman, Wayne Hanley, and Picnic 
Chairman, Michael Haag.  
 
 The first of two major events this month was the Blood Drive, which 
resulted in 14 units of blood being collected. I would like to thank the Blood 
Drive Chairman, Wayne Hanley, for his outstanding hard work and dedication 
to this event.  I would like to thank all the brother Knights and their wives and 
family and friends who attended the general meeting in July. Also, I’d like to 
thank Brother Eric Snyder for cooking his award winning gumbo (Eric, it was 
outstanding as usual).  
 
 The second major event that we had was our Annual Family Picnic. I 
would like to thank Picnic Chairman, Michael Haag, for his outstanding work 
on this great event. We had one of the best picnics ever. There were also 
many brother knights and their families that helped at the event -- too many to 
list. I would, however, like to thank the outstanding membership and the 
brothers of Marquette for help making this picnic the best ever.  
 
 Please note that due to our annual Ike's Caravan meeting, the general 
meeting in August will start promptly at 7 PM. For those brothers attending the 
meeting, please do not stand behind the bar or congregate at the bar. We will 
have one bartender behind the bar, and I ask that the rest of the membership 
to please sit and give these gentlemen, who give up their time to come to our 
meeting, your full attention.   
 
 I look forward to seeing all of you at the August general meeting. PGK 
Louie Calato will be cooking up something great.  
 
 One last thing, we will be starting an aluminum can recycling drive to 
benefit our veterans.  Please bring in your old cans to the hall, and I will take 
them home. The proceeds will be donated to the VA hospital.  There is a 
specially marked trash can at the hall for cans only. Please put your empty 
cans in the designated trash can at Marquette Hall. Thanks. 
 
 Vivat Jesus!  

Officers 

 
Grand Knight 

 Justin LaGrange 
 
Deputy Grand Knight 

 Mark Carver 
 
Chaplain 

 Fr. Pat Williams 
 
Chancellor 

 Tony Grego 
 
RECORDER 
 Dr. Vince DiLeo 
 
Treasurer 

 Dave Grego 
 

Financial Secretary 

 Phil Jones 
 

Warden 

 Doug Saunders 
 
Lecturer 

 Mike Buras 
 
Advocate 

 Paul Eckert 
 
Trustees  

 Shane Collins 
 George Schindler, III 
 Eric Snyder 
 
Inside Guards 

 Carl Silva 
 Dickie Abadie 
 Bill Merchan 
   
Outside Guards 

 James Lincoln 
 Jean Rene Tardie 

   

Ike’s Caravan ~ Wednesday, August 13th at Marquette 
Rosary starts at 6:45 p.m.    Meeting starts at 7 p.m. 
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Service Programs 

 

Program Director 

 Mark Carver 
 
Church Director 

 Francis Celino 
 
Community Director 

 Bill Merchan 
 
Council Director 

 Tony Grego 
 
Family Director 

 Michael Haag 
 
Youth Director 

 Carl Silva 

Committees & 

Activities 

 

Vocations Director 

 Tony Grego 
 

Pro-Life Couple 

 Paul & Carla Eckert 
 
Nominating Committee 

Chairman 

 To be announced 
 
Squires Counselor 

 Mike Jamison 
  
Degree Team Leader 

 Barry Waller 
 

Cadillac Party 

 Chris Saybe 
 

Special Events  

 Tony Grego 
 

 

Membership 

 

Membership Director 

 Lynn Boudreaux 
 
Retention  

 Tony Enterante 
 
Admissions 

 Tony Grego 
 
Recruitment 

 Mark Carver 
 
Insurance Promotion 

 Barry Waller 
 

 

Insurance Program 

Your Shield For Life 

 
Raising Awareness About Life Insurance  

By Eric Ottemann, General Agent 

 
Each September since 2003 has been designated as Life Insurance 

Awareness Month. Like most awareness-raising campaigns, Life Insurance 
Awareness Month was created because there is an overwhelming lack of 
understanding of life insurance, its uses, its benefits, and its variations among 
the general public. Each year, the Life Insurance Market Research Association 
(LIMRA) puts out the results from a recent survey, and unfortunately, the 
numbers they report continue to be discouraging.  

 
A recent survey found that more than 75 percent of people polled did not 

have a personal financial advisor, even though68 percent of them said their 
opinion of the current economic conditions was somewhat unfavorable or very 
unfavorable.  

 
In other words, a majority of those surveyed were uncomfortable with the 

economy and the uncertainty it brings, yet they did not seek professional 
assistance. Maybe they spoke with their friends and family. Maybe they hoped 
the instability would go away on its own. Maybe they did not know to whom to 
turn.  

 
If you fall into this category, please remember that as a member of the 

Knights of Columbus, you have a full-time, professional agent you can call your 
own. My primary responsibility is the care and service of your family’s life 
insurance, retirement and long-term care needs. I’ll answer your questions 
because I want your decisions to be informed ones. I want to help.  

 
Another LIMRA statistic said 43 percent of people did not buy life insurance 

because they worry about “making the wrong decision.” Talk with me, your 
agent, and, afterwards, you’ll understand that the only wrong decision was not 
purchasing sooner to protect your family’s future.  

 
Contact Mark Kingsbery, Field Agent 

(985) 718-7350 or (504) 265-2427 
Email: Mark.Kingsbery@KofC.org  

 

 
Congratulations   

Wayne Hanley 
Knight of the Month 

Dave Grego 
Family of the Month 

Thanks to Brother Wayne for supervising 
and organizing the volunteers who 
assisted at the Priest Ordination 
Reception and also for organizing our 
annual Blood Drive. 

Thanks to Brother Dave for his 
assistance at the Installation of 
Officers. Dave and his wife Diane are 
great assets to Marquette. 
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Committees & 

Activities (continued) 
 
Mardi Gras Committee 

 Dave Grego 
 Tony Grego 
 Michael Haag 
 Paul Eckert 
 

Picnic Committee 

 Michael Haag 
 
Public Relations  

 Mark Kingsbery 
 
Website / Newsletter 

 Mark Carver 
 
Scrapbook 

 Paul Gagnet 
 

Special Olympics 

 Shane Collins 
 

Catholic Youth 

Leadership Award 

 Doug Saunders 
 

Essay Contest 

 Doug Saunders 
 
Blood Drive 

 Wayne Hanley 
 
Toy Drive 

 Shane Collins 
 

Clothing Drive 

 Bill Merchan 
 
Food Drive 

 Bill Merchan 
 

Fantasy Football 

 George Schindler, IV 
 

Zephyrs’ Night 

 Justin Lagrange 
 
Can Shake 

(Intellectual 

Disabilities Campaign) 
 Harold Vega 
 

Substance Abuse 

Poster Contest 

 Dave Kondroik 
 
Keep Christ in 

Christmas Poster 

Contest 

 VACANT 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
Marquette on Wednesday (MOW Night) 
 Wednesday, August 6 

  Time to work on our scrapbook and clean the Hall. 
 
General Meeting and Ike’s Caravan 
 Wednesday, August 13 (Marquette Council)  

  Rosary starts at 6:45.  Meeting starts promptly at 7 p.m. 
   
Trivia Night 
 Friday, August 15: Call Tony Grego at 504-554-0453. (7 pm) 
   
Officers’ / Planning Meeting 
 Tuesday, August 26 (7:30 p.m.) 

Everyone is invited to participate in this meeting.   
 

 

 
Ike’s Caravan 

Wednesday, August 13th, 7 p.m. at Marquette 
 

   
 

Marquette Council welcomes a panel of local sports writers 

and columnists to our August meeting. Our guests will answer 

your questions about Saints, LSU and Tulane football. 
 

 

 
Devotion to Christ 
By Francis Celino, PGK 

 
 King Mwanga II, a “vain and vindictive pederast” condemned at least 20 
boys to death. Charles Lwanga protected the boys who were pages to the 
king from his sexual advances, and for his efforts, Charles was wrapped in a 
reed tarp and slowly burned to death starting with his feet. This happened, 
not in ancient times but in 1885 in Uganda.   
 
 In 1902 Maria Goretti was stabbed twelve times avoiding rape. Agatha 
was a third century martyr killed for refusing the lusts of the Roman consul of 
Sicily. All these people died because of their devotion to Christ and their 
desire to remain pure and chaste.  
 
 This is quite a difference from the sex-crazed era of today. Maybe it 
would be a good idea to attend a first degree again, and pray the Rosary 
before each meeting - the beer and LSU football discussions can resume 
after you have prayed the Rosary.  
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Home Building and 

Improvement 

Association 

 
President 

 Michael Jamison 
 
1st Vice President 

 Gerard “Bubby” Keller  
 
2nd Vice President 

 Harold Vega 
 
Treasurer 

 Dr. Ken Schott  
 
Secretary 

 Barry Waller  
 
Members 

 Stephen Babin 
 Richard Lewis 
 David Grego 
 Phil Jones 
 Eric Snyder 
 Justin LaGrange 
 

Marquette Council Annual Blood Drive Nets 14 Units  
By Wayne Hanley, Blood Drive Chairman 

  

 The Marquette Family donated 14 replacement units of blood for Stephanie 
Brett on Wednesday, July 9, 2014.   
 
 Many thanks go to Eric Snyder for the excellent meal of gumbo, potato 
salad and dessert that he served up for all meeting attendees and donors. Barry 
Waller, Tony Greco, and Dave Greco also worked diligently to keep the bar 
functioning smoothly. New Grand Knight Justin Lagrange and Deputy Grand 
Knight Mark Carver were very productive in ushering in the first Council activity 
for the new 2014-2015 fraternal year. Too many to name were also involved 
with picking up, cleaning up and helping out to ensure this success. 
 
 George Schindler related Stephanie Brett’s sincere thanks for this excellent 
turnout as a prior commitment prevented her from being at the Hall.  
 
 Special thanks to Darryl Vadell for his seven years of service as Marquette 
Council Blood Drive Chairman. He provided a great foundation and established 
a history of many successful blood drives. You and your wife Sheree have 
made a significant contribution to the great success of the Marquette Annual 
Blood Drive. I greatly appreciate your effort and the support that your family has 
contributed with their commitment and I know that I speak for the Council, as 
well. 
 
 This event had everyone pitching in to help with set-up and clean up all in 
typical can-do Marquette fashion. The Blood Center team led by Deseree 
Williams and coordinator Jill Tidmore-Mathews smoothly completed the 
challenging task of transporting their equipment and supplies to the third floor of 
the Hall in good fashion. There they set up the tables for interviewing and beds 
for the donation process. The team efficiently conducted the drive in the unique 
Marquette Hall environment. 
  
 The Blood Center set-up-and clean-up was greatly facilitated by the 
contribution of parking space in the Premier Parking lot next door to Marquette 
Hall. Michael Davidson, Premium Parking Service Manager for the lot at 340 St. 
Charles Ave. was happy to donate the space to accommodate The Blood 
Center vehicles. 
   
 The Annual July Marquette Blood Drive has helped The Blood Center fill a 
difficult time in the year as school closings, many vacation plans, and a myriad 
of summer and vacation activities reduce the number of donors who are 
available to render this awesome act of kindness.  
  
 The Council support for the Knights of Columbus Blood Donor Program is 
not limited to the Annual Marquette Blood Drive. Please support Parish and 
other local community drives. Assist in promoting the Blood Donor program 
throughout the area. This can include such activities as providing transportation, 
acting as aids, clerks, or in helping to prepare and serve lunches for the donors. 
These efforts can be included in the annual service hours compiled by 

Marquette Council and reported to the State Council and to Supreme.  

Marquette’s 

Fantasy Football 

League 
 

Chance to 
win $10,000! 

 
We use ESPN.com to 
manage the League. 

 
$25 Registration Fee 

 
If you want to play, 
contact the League 

Commissioner: 
 

George “GS4” 
Schindler, IV, at 

gfschindiv@yahoo.com 
or (504) 481-6384. 

 
Draft Day 

Tuesday,  

September 2nd 

7 p.m. at Marquette 
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When Does Marquette Meet? 
 
General Meeting  

2nd Wednesday of the month. 
Doors open at 6 p.m.  
Rosary at 7:10 p.m. 
Meeting at 7:30 p.m. 
Dinner at 8:30 p.m. 

 
Officers' / Planning Meeting  

4th Tuesday of the month.  
Doors open at 6 p.m.  
Meeting at 7 p.m. 

 
Marquette on Wednesday  

1st Wednesday of the month.  
Doors open at 6 p.m.  
No meeting / Various projects. 

 
The above dates and times 

are subject to change. 

Find us on the Internet 
 

www.kc1437.org 
 

facebook.com/MarquetteCouncil 
 

Editor 
Justin LaGrange, Grand Knight 

 
 

Marquette Council 1437 
314 St. Charles Avenue 
New Orleans, LA 70130 

 
Email: Council1437@gmail.com 

Blood Drive 

Picnic 

Visit 

 

Pictures-Pro.com 

 

for more pictures. 
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Local Attorneys representing victims, and their families, of asbestos 

exposure suffering from  

MESOTHELIOMA, LUNG CANCER & ASBESTOSIS 

for over 15 years. 

 

Mickey P. Landry Frank J. Swarr David R. Cannella Philip C. Hoffman 

 
LANDRY, SWARR & CANNELLA, L.L.C. 

A t t o r n e y s  a t  L a w 
 

 
1010 Common Street, Suite 2050 
New Orleans, Louisiana 70112 

(504) 299-1214 
www.landryswarr.com 

 
 

 

  

Become an Insurance Member 
 

Since 1882, the Knights’ primary mission has 
been to protect families from the financial ruin 
caused by the death of the breadwinner.   
 
Today, we offer permanent and term life 
insurance as well as annuities, long term care 
insurance and disability insurance.   
 
These products are offered only to members of 
the Knights of Columbus.  
 
Mark Kingsbery can custom design an insurance 
program to meet your current needs, help you 
plan for the future or simply explain the many 
fraternal benefits that come with being a Knight 
of Columbus. 
 

Protect yourself and your family. 
Contact Mark today! 

 

 

 
(985) 718-7350 

 
(504) 265-2427 

 
Email: 

Mark.Kingsbery@KofC.org 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Mark Kingsbery 
Field Agent 
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Blanchard Dance Center 

 

(504) 456-7002  /  (504) 472-6642 
 

Home of: 
• Master Dance of America (2013)  
•  Master Dance of LA (2012 & 2010) 
•  Junior Miss Dance of LA (2012) 
•  Miss Dance of LA (2011, 2008 & 2006) 
•  Teen Miss Dance of LA (2008) 
•  Petite Miss Dance of LA (2008) 

Give your 
child the gift 

of dance. 

 
Denise Blanchard Schindler  - Owner / Director 

 

3712 Williams Blvd.–Suite J, Kenner, LA 70065 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

(504) 874-5659  office 

(504) 309-8808  fax 

 
Michael Klein 

Owner 

Dear Brother Knights,  
We would like to offer you and your family a free oral exam and consultation (ADA 
0150/9310). Please call the office today to schedule your appointments. 
 

Emergencies Seen Promptly • New Patients Welcomed 
Referrals Are Always Appreciated! 

 

 

 

www.dileodentalgroupllc.com 

 

110 Veterans Memorial Blvd, Suite 105A, Metairie, LA 70005 
 

455-5410 

FIRESIDE AUTO GLASS 
Specializing in Auto Glass Replacements 
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Marquette Council 1437 
Knights of Columbus 
314 St. Charles Avenue 
New Orleans, LA  70130 
 
 

Place 
Postage 

Here 

 
O thus be it ever when freemen shall stand 

Between their loved home and the war’s desolation! 
 

Blest with victory and peace may the heaven rescued land 
Praise the power that hath made and preserved us a nation! 

 
Then conquer we must, when our cause it is just, 

And this be our motto - “In God is our trust,”  
 

And the star-spangled banner in triumph shall wave 
O’er the land of the free and the home of the brave. 

 
~ Francis Scott Key, The Star Spangled Banner, 1814. 


